
Welcome

Description

Thank you for visiting the North Avondale Neighborhood Association (NANA) website. NANA was
founded in 1960 and is made up of a group of committed citizens dedicated to preserving and
improving the quality of life in the neighborhood. The first official Annual Meeting was held on May 9,
1961. In 2021, NANA celebrated the 60th Annual Meeting. The NANA general meeting is held on the
second Tuesday of every month except for August.

Stay informed about North Avondale: Use the Sign up to receive the NANA newsletter form on the right
side of any page on the website to receive a free monthly e-newsletter. Below, find a digital Welcome
Directory to help you get started on your North Avondale journey. You may also download or print the
Welcome Directory.
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